
TUESDAY

1:00 PM*

MARCH 14TH
WHERE

You’re invited to a walking tour of the Manor Brook
Stream Restoration Project. Join South Russell Village,

Chagrin River Watershed Partners, and the engineering
and construction teams to learn about this project.

Supported by the Ohio EPA Section 319 Grant Program,
the goals of this project are to help address community

stormwater concerns, improve the function of the stream,
and provide downstream water quality benefits to

McFarland Creek and the Chagrin River.

Kim Brewster Shefelton, Chagrin River Watershed Partners
440-975-3870 ext. 1006 or kbrewster@crwp.org

RSVP

PUBLIC
TOUR

SOUTH RUSSELL VILLAGE

Please park along Manor Brook Drive, west of Chillicothe
Road in South Russell Village. We will walk as a group to

the project site, which is located on the northwest corner
of Manor Brook Drive and Chillicothe Road.

*Rain date scheduled for Tuesday, March 21st at 1:00 PMPROJECT PARTNERS

MANOR BROOK STREAM RESTORATION PROJECT

This project was financed in part or totally through a grant from the United States Environmental Protection Agency through an assistance grant with the Ohio Environmental
Protection Agency. The content and views, including any opinions, findings, or conclusions or recommendations, contained in this product or publication are those of the authors and
have not been subject to any Ohio Environmental Protection Agency or United States Environmental Protection Agency peer or administrative review and may not necessarily reflect
the views of the Ohio Environmental Protection Agency or United States Environmental Protection Agency and no official endorsement should be inferred.


